
From: NRCPDS <elizabeth@cashandcounseling.ccsend.com> 
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 11/3/2015 11:18:51 AM 
Subject: Home Care Rule Webinar Rescheduled

The NRCPDS Home Care Rule Webinar: FLSA Emerging Issues has been rescheduled 
for Thursday, November 12th from 3-4 PM (EST). This webinar was originally 
scheduled for Wednesday, November 4th at 3 PM (EST).

We are expecting to receive significant new information related to compliance and practical 
implementation issues related to the Home Care Rule. This information will not be available 
by November 4th, but should be available by November 12th. In order to ensure you will
receive the very latest information related to Home Care Rule compliance, we are 
rescheduling the webinar for next week.

(If you already registered for the November 4th webinar, you have been automatically 
registered for the November 12th webinar. Please email info@participantdirection.org if you 
have any questions or concerns.)

Single user registration is $25 and group registration (with unlimited participants from a 
single organization) is $200. NRCPDS FMS and Program Members can attend these 
webinars free of charge.

To register: click here and select "Webinar". After you submit your payment, we will send 
you a confirmation email with the log-in information. If you are a NRCPDS member, please 
email membership@participantdirection.org to register rather than using the link above.

If you've missed any of our previous Home Care Rule webinars, you can purchase the 
recordings and slides here and select "Recordings and Slides". (If you registered for these 
webinars, or are a NRCPDS Member, email info@participantdirection.org to access these 
materials at no cost.)

Please don't hesitate to email us if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Your team at the National Resource Center for Participant-Directed Services (NRCPDS).

314 Hammond Street, Haley House 
Chestnut Hill, MA 02467 

Email: info@participantdirection.org 
Phone: 617.552.6582
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